
Workshop 

The School Resource Officer Program 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board will participate in a workshop, 5:00 p.m. on Monday, 

June 17, 2019, at the Okeechobee County Historic Courthouse, County Commission Chambers, 

304 N.W. 2nd Street, Okeechobee.  To discuss funding for School Resource Officers at all public 

schools, the workshop will include: School Board members, County Commissioners, City Council 

members and Okeechobee County Sheriff’s office.  Interested citizens are encouraged to 

attend. 

 

 


